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High Performance Review 2003

Background

In 2002 Australian Swimming introduced a new structure to its high
performance operations and the national team operations. With the
retirement of the previous long-term head coach, it was determined that the
replacement structure would have a fulltime person heading the planning of
the national program. This planning would be done through a co-operative
process where the High Performance Director consulted with coaches and
athletes. This was supplemented by technical input from two head coaches
(Men’s and Women’s) into planning and execution at the team level. These
Head Coaches were to be selected prior to any Team being selected and such
selection would not be dependent on having athletes on the Team. The
model was to take Australian Swimming through until December 2004.
Annual reviews were to be undertaken to refine and if necessary modify the
structure.

Rational

The rationale for this model was based on feedback from both athletes and
coaches on the national team that a single head coach with unbridled powers
was not a model that suited modern high performance sport. There is
reasonable anecdotal evidence that those coaches currently employed in high
performance swimming coaching in Australia could not fulfill a head coach
role. Again anecdotally, this was due to their lack of experience, both
perceived and real., There was also a lack of confidence from fellow coaches
that a person with the correct abilities actually existed in Australia.

2002
In 2002, Australian Swimming competed with a good deal of success at :

e the FINA World Championships (25m) in Moscow
e the Commonwealth Games in Manchester
e the Pan Pacific Swimming Championships in Yokohama

On these Teams the Men’s and Women’s Head Coaches were chosen from
within the ranks of the coaches selected on the Team.
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